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WATER INFRASTRUCTURE FINANCITY AUTHORITY 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
November 2, 2022 

TO:  WIFA Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Ray Stokes 
  Chair 
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of November 9 and November 23, 2022 Board of Directors 

Meetings 
 
 
This memo is notice that the Water Infrastructure Financing Authority (WIFA) Board meetings 
scheduled for November 9 and November 23, 2022 have been canceled.   
 
The next regular meeting of the WIFA Board of Directors is scheduled for December 14, 
2022.   
 
 
Please call me if you have any questions. 

 
RAS 
 
cc: Jonathan Guz, Stradling Yocca Carlson & Rauth 
  


